

Newsletter

3rd July 2020

Dear parents/carers,

Hope you have been keeping well and safe.

Here is the second video newsletter.

Please click on this link to view it: https://vimeo.com/435069330

Alternatively, you can go on our website and click on the staff video messages section to find it.

If you have been unable to view it, continue reading below.

This week all of the children have been working hard in their bubbles! Reception have constructed a water wall, baked bread and made smoothies, I was lucky enough to be invited to taste the delicious strawberry, banana and nectarine smoothie; the children were shocked to realise you do not need sugar to make a drink sweet, as fruit is already so sweet.

We are sending out emails to invite your child to come and meet their friends, teachers and new teachers for a half hour slot in the playground. Remember to bring any book you need to return. The children will be receiving their reports and their exercise books so please bring a plastic bag with you. Parents will not be allowed beyond the school gate to ensure social distancing.

The teaching team next year will be the following:

Nursery: Rakhi Trivedi Reception: Lucy Benson Year 1: Lydia Pendino Year 2: Aoife Asset Year 3: Alice White Year 4: Ruth Mead Year 5: Theo Kokkinos Year 6: Salma Harris

Before the end of the school year, we will be collecting the **chrome books** and **chargers** so that they can be serviced during the summer. If you have borrowed a chrome book from school, please return it to the main playground on **Thursday 16th of July** between 10:30 and 11:30 or between 2:00 and 3:00.

The last day of school for the children attending will be **Friday the 17th of July at 12:00 – 12:15** depending on which bubble your child is in. During the summer holidays, our learning blogs will not be updated. However you can access the learning resources and links from our website.

The first day of term for all children will be Monday 7th of September for all children. We will be in touch before then to let you know arrangements and timings.

Newsletter

Finally, to get ready for school, here is a reminder of our school uniform:

School Uniform for September 2020

Green sweatshirt with the school logo.

White polo shirt.

Plain black or navy blue trousers, skirts or jogging bottoms.

Summer dresses – green and white check.

Cardigans –green with the school logo.

Trainers – black. We ask that at least for the autumn term all children wear trainers to school. Headscarves, if worn, should be plain white, black or green and not cover the shoulders. We expect headscarves to be removed for PE.

Stay safe, healthy and kind

Best wishes,

Barbara Lo Giudice, acting head teacher